
 National Pickleball Advisory Council (NPAC) Report for 2024 YPA AGM 

 

2023 was a busy year for the advisory council. PCO membership has now surpassed 60,000  in 

Canada. 

 Yukon Pickleball Association continues to make use of the following services from Pickleball 

Canada: 

• Use of their website software and club website hosting and design linked to 

Pickleball Canada website.  

• Use of their event scheduling and signup software. 

• Work on updating PCO bylaws remains a work in progress.  

• PCO is currently revising its screening and safe play related policies to reflect the 

new requirements by the Minister of Sports for adherence to Safe Play federal 

policies for all national sport governing bodies. YPA will be developing its own 

policies in this area in 2024.  

• Work continues on updating PCO bylaws 

• Insurance coverage continues to be provided for all PCO and YPA members playing 

in Canada through PCO insurance policy 
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